OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION

JULY 7, 2020 AGENDA

Subject:

Purchase of four (4) Ford F-
150s and one (1) Ford F-250
Truck for the Public Works
Department Solid Waste
Division.

Submitted By:

Fleet Services Department

Action Required: Approved By:

Ordinance
\ Resolution

Bruce T. Moore
City Manager

SYNOPSIS

FISCAL IMPACT

RECOMMENDATION

BACKGROUND

A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into an
agreement with Mark McLarty Ford for the purchase of
four (4) Ford F-150 Trucks and one (1) Ford F-250 Truck
for the Public Works Department Solid Waste Division.

The total cost of this purchase is $143,524.00 and the funds
for this purchase are allocated in the Public Works Solid
Waste Collections Account No. 603120-72300 ($60,842)
and Account No. 603110-72300 ($82,682).

Approval of the resolution.

These new Ford trucks will replace units that have accrued
high mileage and maintenance costs. Vendor selection was
made available through the Arkansas DOT Contract No.
H-20-262R for the four (4) Ford F-150 Trucks and
Arkansas DOT Contract No. H-20-264R for the one (1)
Ford F-250 Truck.



